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From: Bruce Ryan <bbr.d60@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 7:11 PM
To: Hernandez Maria
Subject: SB 990

an info copy 

Dear Representative Johnson, 

I agree with the reservations that PSR puts forth concerning nuclear power in general and this proposal in 
particular. We should oppose power plants which in the long run cause more problems than they solve. 

Before moving back to Brightwood I lived for years in Pacific City—but after that community defeated the 
proposed nuclear power plant there. My neighbor there, by the way, has made a complete career working for the 
clean-up at Hanford.   

Thank you for your considered work on this and other issues. 

Bruce Ryan 
65488 E Sandy River Lane 
Rhododendron OR 97049 


